
EMDP and ESDP Eligible Schools Information (2017 entry) 
 
 
For 2017 entry, candidates attending all non-selective, state schools* in Greater 
London are eligible to apply to the EMDP and ESDP. This means that there is no 
longer a published list of schools to consult. 
 
Candidates attending grammar schools within Greater London are not eligible 
for the EMDP or ESDP and should apply to the standard Medicine and Dentistry 
programmes. 
 
Please refer to the ‘Entry Requirements’ and ‘Course Detail’ sections for further 
information on our requirements and eligibility criteria. 
 
 
*Definitions of non-selective, state 
Non-selective: candidates are not required to complete an entry examination in 
order to compete for a place at the school. 
 
State: schools are funded by the UK government and do not charge fees. This 
includes community schools, free schools and academies. 


